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August 17, 1990

Ernest R. Cooper
5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, Mass 02657

Dear Ernest

Thank you for your interest in WHEZ, please use this letter as verification of reception of WHEZ, 1560 KHZ on July 2, 1990.
Enclosed is a coverage map for your files.

Thanks again.

Sincerely
TRI STATE BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.
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Gary Hart
Vice President and General Sales Manager

9112 South Westnedge Ave. « Kalamazoo (Portage), Ml 49002

(616) 327-3666 - (616) 342-0070
( P.O. Box 1590 « Coldwater, Michigan 49036





